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An Android APP Development Workshop under Let’s Learn Workshop Series, Vikalp was organized by MCA 

Department for the final year students of Computer Science Undergraduates. Android leads the global 

Smartphone market with 80% of overall Smartphone sales and employers have been hiring professionals with 

certified expertise in Android App Development much faster than professionals in any other mobile tech with 

handsome pay package. So, looking at booming job prospects, we, MCA department had organized this 

workshop to provide them a platform to do hands-on Android. 

 

 Title:  Android App Development Workshop 

Date & Time:  9
th

 August 2021 10:30 AM to 3:30 PM 

Venue:  MCA Lab, SCET. 

Registration Statistics: Total Registrations 27  

 Actual Participants 21 

Conducted  By:  Prof. Gayatri Kapadia and Prof. Rashmi Chouhan 

 
Students from various colleges like  Smt. Tanuben and Dr. Manubhai Trivedi College of Information Science , 

Z S Patel College of Management & Technology, , Sutex Bank College of Computer Application & Science, J. 

D. Gabani Commerce College, C. B. Patel Computer College, Shree Uttar Gujarat BBA & BCA College 

enthusiastically participated in this workshop. 

 
The workshop was conducted in MCA Lab, where participants were allocated PC for doing hands-on in 

parallel with faculty coordinators. MCA II Sem. 3 student coordinators were present to provide technical 

support during development of Mobile App in Android Studio. 

 

E-Certificate of Participation and Student Volunteers were also given.  
 

Registration Statistics:  
 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Feedback of the Android APP Development Workshop on the Scale of 1 to 5 (Poor to Excellent) 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
 

 

    

      

Some glimpses of the event are shared below: 

 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 



 

 

The response towards the workshop and feedback by the students was really fabulous. We would like to thank 

Dr. Hiren Patel, Principal, SCET, for providing permission and support to organize such workshop. We 

profusely thank Dr. Mehali Mehta, Faculty Advisor, ISTE for providing a Technical support. We would also 

like to thank Shri Bhaskar Cheruku for prompt support. We are thankful to Dr. Alpa Shah, Head-MCA Dept., 

for encouraging us for conducting such workshop. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                               Report compiled by Prof. Gayatri Kapadia and Prof. Rashmi Chouhan 

 


